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Happy New Year-Looking Ahead in 2020
If you have recently moved into the subdivision, welcome!  The NEW officers of the Beachwood Civic Association look forward to meeting more new neighbors this year at the monthly civic meetings.  
Payment of the yearly civic association dues ($25) is voluntary.  Although the yearly membership drive has ended, we will gladly accept dues at any time.  Simply mail the payment (including the address of the property) to the Beachwood Civic Association, Post Office Box 17385, Jacksonville, FL  32245-7385. 
The 2020 Civic Association Officers Are:
Josh Owen– President

Emily Ferguson– Vice President

Jean Everson – Treasurer and

Pam Sprenger – Secretary
We want to THANK the Officers who served in 2019.  Their dedicated volunteerism kept the association operating and active.

Beachwood Community Center Open
for CLUB REC After School Program

There are two city employees (Mr. Columbus and Ms. Jazzmin Summerset) on staff at the Center.  The hours of operation are Monday through Friday from 2:00pm-6:00pm.  The Center’s telephone number 904/928-0917.  There are computer stations to use and there is NO cost for the Club Rec Program.
Important Yard Waste Collection

If there are leaves, twigs and small branches at the curb for collection in your yard, they need to be put in TRASH BAGS OR CONTAINERIZED  in order for the Waste Pro Company to haul off the waste.  If the yard waste is too large, please call 630-CITY and ask for a special pickup to be scheduled.  Simply provide the exact address of the location.
Recycle Schedule (Yellow Top Bin)

Is Every OTHER Week

It appears there is still uncertainty on when to put the recycle bin to the curb.  The Waste Pro Company sent calendars to each resident several months ago.  However, if you don’t have one for 2020, simply go to:

www.neighborhoodlink.com/Beachwood.  On the home page, look under Documents and Pages for the link to the color coded calendar for yard waste, garbage and recycle collection  Be sure to click on the correct version.
Thank You Newsletter Distributors

A special note of thanks goes to the volunteers who faithfully help circulate the Beachwood Breeze Newsletter.  These wonderful folks help keep the neighbors living in Beachwood informed about community activities and events!   Great job!

No one has volunteered to take over distributing the newsletters for Mangrove Avenue (only 28 homes).  However, you can find the newsletters  at www.neighborhoodlink.com/Beachwood.  Click on the OUR INFO tab and look under Newsletter Archive.
Anyone Can Make A Difference 

If you would like to make a visible difference where you live, then please consider volunteering to help out at the front medians.  There are always branches to be trimmed or trash to be picked up.  Even helping for just one hour makes a huge difference!  Thank you!

   Our Next Meeting
will be held on Tuesday, Jan. 21st
at 7:00 pm inside the Community
Center, 11758 Marina Drive located at the south end of the basketball court.
 Newcomers are always welcome!
